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We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on
Treaty One land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du
territoire traditionnel des peuples Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la
patrie de la nation métisse de la Riviere Rouge.

We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of
reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés a travailler en partenariat avec
les Premieres Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration.

Tuesday Announcements — November 12
Day 6

e Attention basketball fans, students from our grade 10 entrepreneurship class will be hosting a
NBA2K video game challenge in the commons at lunch on Wednesday, November 13th. Entry
fee will be $2.00 with 100% of the profits going to homeless shelters in Winnipeg. Winners of
each 1vl matchup will be put into a draw with the winner receiving a GC prize package. Don't
forget to bring your Toonies!

e Hello GC! The Pink Ribbon Cafe will be selling coffee and lattes on Wednesday, November
13th at lunch in the SOPAC canteen. There will also be iced coffee and non-dairy options. All
proceeds will go to the Pink Ribbon Breast Cancer Foundation in support of women’s cancers.
We hope to see you there!

e A heartfelt thank you to all the volunteers who crocheted poppies and to the staff and
students who supported the cause by purchasing them. Together, we sold 45 poppies and
raised $90 for the Royal Canadian Legion's Poppy Fund in support of veterans and their
families.

e Advocacy teachers are reminded to bring any leftover poppies and donations to the office by
noon today.

e Grade 10 Hockey Academy students need to meet at the East parking lot today at 10:15am for
bus pick-up.



Intramural Flickerball starts today at lunch! There is an updated schedule, so please check to
see when you play. C2 vs C4 must be ready to play 3rd game today.

You can now order Garden City Arts Clothing! The online store will be open until this Sunday.
Look for posters around the school with a QR Code to access the site, or ask your arts
teachers for the link.

For Indigenous students, students in cultural credit and students who attend Mino Pimatisiwin-
Beading with Kylie at lunch today — room W212 and Mino-Pimatisiwin is after school today at
3:45 pm in room W212.

Indigenous students interested in joining cultural credit this Thursday, must come sign up with
Chantal in the office.

Students participating in the North End Schools Debate tournament should see Ms Kurbis in
the office today at lunch for a brief check in. Our next regular meeting will be on Friday at
lunch in W103.



